
Nicholas M. Rolli
Vice President, Investor Relations and Financial Communications Philip Morris International Inc.

Nicholas M. Rolli was appointed Vice President, Investor Relations and Financial 
Communications, Philip Morris International Inc. (PMI) on March 29, 2008, following its spin-off 
from Altria Group, Inc. (Altria)

Mr. Rolli previously served as Vice President, Investor Relations and Financial Communications 
at Altria from September 1, 1998.  Prior to that he served as Director, Financial Communications 
since March 1993.  Mr. Rolli joined Altria as Manager, Financial Communications in 1987.  Before 
joining Altria, Mr. Rolli was Manager, Investor Relations for Colgate-Palmolive Company from 
1979 to 1987.

A native of Verona, New Jersey, Mr. Rolli graduated from Seton Hall University in 1976 with a 
B.S. in Accounting.  He is a member of the National Investor Relations Institute (NIRI), a former 
member of the Board of Directors of the NIRI-NY Chapter and a member of the Senior 
Roundtable of NIRI.  He was co-chair of NIRI’s June 2007 Annual Conference in Orlando, Florida.  
Mr. Rolli is also a member of the New York Society of Security Analysts, Investor Relations 
Association and the CFA Institute.


